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Comments: To whom it may concern,

Please do not go forward with re-opening the Stibinite gold mine. This will cause irreparable damage to the entire

Salmon River drainage, surrounding areas and beyond. Salmon are struggling not to become extinct, and this

project would only worsen their chances for survival. But, it's not just about the salmon. Preserving biodiversity is

more important than ever as our world continues to be impacted by climate change. 

 

Please look at the science and data of how this will impact the surrounding areas. Please listen to what the

people are asking for. 

Please don't let a Canadian company come in and destroy our pristine wilderness and threaten our wealth of

biodiversity for their gain. 

We, as the younger generation, will pay for your decisions today. 


